
Attachment 5: Recruitment Flyer/ Palmcard Text 

Resilience and Transgender Youth

A) Are you between the ages of 15 to 24? 
B) Do you identify as transgender? OR, is your gender different than the sex written on your 

birth certificate?

If you answered yes to both A & B, you may be eligible to participate in a research study about health 
and wellbeing sponsored by the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC).

Eligible participants will take part in an interview that lasts approximately 90 minutes.  The interview 
includes questions about what helps participants to feel strong, happy, and healthy.  The interviews will 
help scientists understand more about the health and wellbeing of transgender and other gender variant 
youth.  All interviews will be kept completely confidential.  

If you are interested or if you want more information about this study, contact [INSERT 
RECRUITMENT CONTACT INFORMATION- THIS WILL DIFFER BY SITE].

If you take part in the full study, you will receive a $50 gift card to thank you for your participation in 
this valuable research.


